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HIGHMARK FEATURED IN AHIP
WOMEN'S HEALTH REPORT
In late November, America’s Health Insurance Plans (AHIP) released a new report on women’s

health. Highmark’s work in the area of women’s health, specifically pregnancy and postpartum care,

is featured.

The report includes data on access to contraceptive services, preventive health, infertility, maternity

care, as well as case studies on health plan strategies to improve maternal and infant health.

We appreciate the work you do in caring for your patients across the generations who are Highmark

members. This recognition would not have been possible without your hard work and concern for

their total well-being. We encourage you to take advantage of the resources that we make available

to you and your patients to support their health needs at every stage of life.

Check out the full report, “Health plans’ commitment to improving women’s reproductive health,” on

AHIP’s website.

https://www.ahip.org/health-plans-commitment-to-improving/

